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Dear Mr. Struckmeyer,
Attached is our response to your RFl. Let me know if you have additional questions.

Regards,

Mark Svajger,
Radiation Safety Officer

Fluke Biomedical

6045 Cochran Rd.

Solon, OH 44139

440-542-3653
Mark.Svajger@flukebiomedical.com
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May 26, 2019

US Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Division of Industrial and Medical Nuclear Safety
Office of Materials Safety and Safeguards
Washington, DC 20555-001

Re: Control # 612087
Dear Mr. Struckmeyer,
Please see our response below to your Request for Additional Information.

1} No transaction or transfer of control has occurred involving change of ownership of Fluke
Electronics Corp license # 34-25957-03E. Fluke is relocating into another Operating
Company’s facility. -

2) Currently our radioactive materials license amendment request is in the hands of the Ohio
Department of Health — Bureau of Radiation Protection. Fluke has requested an accelerated
license approval for possession at 28775 Aurora Rd. on or about May 31%, it is understood
that the commission will not issue an amended license before Ohio approves possession of
radioactive materials at the new location. A copy of our amended [icense authorizing
possession at 28775 Aurora Rd. will be emailed to you when received.

3) Distribution of products containing exempt guantities and exempt quantity materials will
continue at 6045 Cochran Rd. until approval is received from both the Commission to
distribute from and Ohio Department of Health to possess radioactive materials at 28775
Aurcra Rd. - '

Mark Svajger,
Radiation Safety Officer
Fluke Electronics Corp

Office: 440.542.3653
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